
Policies regarding use of the Alaska Marine Highway System for 
official PCS travel have changed. 
 
 1.  Military members are waived from paying for tickets on the AMHS at the time of booking 

for official PCS travel only. For all non-official personal travel, members must pay for the 
AMHS tickets at the time they make their reservations. 

 
 2.  To secure reservations for PCS related travel, members must call the AMHS Juneau 

Reservations Central Office at 1-800-642-0066. 
 
 3.  AMHS will hold the reservation until 60 days prior to the scheduled travel. By this point, 

members must pay for the tickets or make other arrangements with AHMS or the reservation 
will be cancelled. 

 
 4.  When making reservations military members will be required to provide name and phone 

number of their First Sergeant, Company Commander, Executive Officer, or other senior 
leader who can verify their military status and pending PCS assignment. 

 
 5.  Should military members choose to utilize SATO to obtain travel arrangements after 

receiving PCS orders they must provide SATO their unpaid AMHS itinerary number to avoid 
duplicative reservations. 

 
For any questions please contact the JBER Travel Centers at: (JBER-E) 552-1793, 552-
1797 or (JBER-R) 384-1813, 384-1814. 
 
Review the following link for more information: http://dot.state.ak.us/amhs/ 


